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PRINCIPAL’S  COMMENT 

 

BOT ELECTIONS 
NOMINATION  FORMS 

Nominations are open to elect 5 x Parent Reps and 
1 x Staff Rep.  If you haven’t been personally hand-

ed a nomination form by our Returning Officer, 
Raewyn Matthews, then you should receive one by 
mail over the holidays.  If you haven’t received one 

by 6th May please contact Raewyn on 3429-877. 
Nomination forms need to be back by midday on 

Friday, 20th May.  There is a secure box in the office 
foyer where completed forms can be posted.  Oth-

erwise please post back to school or to Raewyn. 

Hi Everyone, Tena Koutou Katoa 
 
What a great way to finish term one with our Grand-
parents afternoon yesterday.  Thanks to everyone 
who came for making the afternoon such a success. 
The children had really worked hard over the last 
three or four weeks to have their work finished and 
up to standard for everyone to see.  It was so good 
to meet a lot of the grandparents and hear some 
really positive comments about the things we do at 
Kai Iwi School. 
The choir sang beautifully and I noticed the odd tear 
or two.  I can’t wait to hear them again on Anzac Day 
at Maxwell. 
 
Next term we are back to single classrooms with Mrs 
Baker moving back in to Room 1 and Mrs Harris in to 
Room 2 providing the classrooms are finished.  If the 
classrooms are not quite finished Mrs Baker will stay 
in the library and Mrs Harris will move to the hall 
with the boys class.  The minute the classrooms are 
complete Room 1 and Room 2 will move in to their 
new rooms.  Miss Kidd will have her own class back 
in the Star room whether the building is finished or 
not. 

 
In Term two we have Hockey and Netball starting in 
our sporting programme and Phonics and the 
Quick60 in the literacy programme, Dance in our 
Arts programme and Kapa Haka in our Maori pro-
gramme, so a fun learning environment for every-
one. 
 
I wish everyone a safe and enjoyable two week 
break and look forward to working with you all again 
in term two when we return on Monday 2nd of May. 
 
Ross Harvey 
Principal 

Grandparent observations from Room 1 !! 



HAPPY  HOLIDAYS  EVERYONE !! 
Relax, and if travelling, have a safe trip.  See you on 2nd May. 

ANZAC SERVICE - MAXWELL 
9.30am, Monday, 25th April 

Our choir is performing at the Maxwell Anzac Service 
which begins at 9.30am.  Please be at the Memorial 

opposite Maxwell Preschool at 9.15am in school  
uniform, shoes & hair tied back.  Morning tea is 

served in the Maxwell Hall after the service. 

WATCH  FOUND 
A mans black and grey watch has been found on the  

school field.  The alarm is set at 1pm every day !! 
Please claim from the office if it is yours. 


